

City of Roseville

ROSEVILLE, MICHIGAN 48066

MASONIC BOULEVARD RESURFACING PROJECT KELLY ROAD TO GRATIOT AVENUE

This notice is to advise you that the Final Course Paving of Masonic Boulevard is scheduled to take place on October 18th & 19th.

The paving will be done in 2 stages. Tuesday the full width of Masonic from Gratiot to Beaconsfield will be closed to through traffic and paved. Wednesday the section from Beaconsfield to Kelly will be closed to through traffic and paved.

During the paving process local access to individual driveways will be delayed for not more than 30 minutes as the process moves along. The material needs to be applied, rolled and cool to an acceptable temperature before traffic can resume.

After final course, one way traffic westbound only will resume until the end of the week when striping will take place and all lanes will be open.

Thank you for your continued patience during this project. If you have any questions please contact the City of Roseville Engineering Department at (586) 445-5445.